

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Nikola Selakovic met today with Ambassador of the Russian Federation in the Republic of Serbia Alexander Botsan-Kharchenko.

In the cordial meeting, Ambassador Botsan-Kharchenko delivered to Minister Selakovic a congratulatory message by Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation Sergey Lavrov, on the occasion of his assumption of duties as Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

Furthermore, Ambassador Botsan-Kharchenko personally congratulated Minister Selakovic the appointment to his new duties with wishes for good and successful cooperation in the spirit of the traditionally friendly relations enjoyed by Serbia and Russia. {joomplucat:1704 limit=4|columns=4}